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Catholic Daughters 
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Mass Schedule:  

Daily Mass: Monday Communion service: 7:15 AM,  
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday: 7:15 AM 
Noon Mass & potluck first Tuesday of each month. 
Misa en español a la 1 PM primer y tercer domingo. 

Weekend Masses: Saturday 4:30 PM in the church; 
Sunday: 7:15, 8:30, & 11:00 AM in the church. 

Reconciliation: 3 to 4 PM Saturday, inside the church. 

Baptism: Please plan at least two weeks in advance. 

Marriage: Please plan at least four months in advance. 

Parish Phone: 509-332-5312 

Website: www.sacredheartpullman.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman  

Instagram: www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman  

  

Pastor: Father Steve Dublinski 
Office phone: 509-332-5312 
E-mail: sdublinski@dioceseofspokane.org 

Deacon: Jim Evermann 
 Phone: 509-339-3607 
 E-mail: jim.evermann@gmail.com 

Office Manager: Linea Johnson 
 E-Mail: ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Secretary & Bulletin Editor: Mary Sutherland 
 E-mail: msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org  

Offer a Mass: Contact Mary Sutherland to have a  
Mass said for a loved one 

mailto:sacredheartpullmanym@gmail.com
http://www.sacredheartpullman.org/
http://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman
http://www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman
mailto:msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org


We invite everyone for Wine (or juice) 
& Cheese Saturday, May 13, after  the 
4:30 pm Mass. We always need hosts .  
The parish pays for the wine, cheese, etc. 
Please email Mary Sutherland, 

msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org if you can help. 

S A C R E D     H E A R T     C H U R C H 

Eucharistic Ministers 

This Weekend, June 3/4 
 4:30 pm Jim Evermann 
 7:15 am Jim Evermann 
 8:30 am Jim Evermann & Lynda Carey 
11:00 am Elvia Diaz & Betty Klover 

Ushers 

This Weekend, June 3/4 
4:30 pm Jane Hommel & need volunteer 
8:30 am Jill & Eric Patera 

11:00 am need volunteers 

Mass Servers 

This Weekend, June 3/4 
4:30 pm Lisa Weber 
8:30 am Cash McCann & Mayzie Patera 

11:00 am Alexis & Brendan Doumit 

Greeters 

This Weekend, June 3/4
4:30 pm need volunteer 
7:15 am need volunteer 
8:30 am need volunteer 

11:00 am Kevin Owens 

Lectors 

This Weekend, June 3/4 
First Lector:               Second Lector:   

4:30 pm Mike Berney     Mike Berney 
7:15 am  Bruno Sanchez  
8:30 am  Jessica Cassleman (Sp.)   Rob Cassleman 
11:00 am Jessica Ortiz (Sp.)         Joe Einertson 

Monday – 7:15 am Communion service 
Tuesday – 7:15 am St Norbert 

Wednesday – 7:15 am  
Thursday – 7:15 am 

Friday – 7:15 am †For the repose of the soul of 
Kathy Steffens-Nett† 

Masses of the Week of June 4 

Congratulations to Zechariah Theodore 
Scharnhorst, son of Ryan & Angela 
Scharnhorst, who was baptized  
May 20, 2023, at Sacred Heart. 

Please come down to the social hall after the 
8:30 or 11 am Mass for coffee or juice and 
doughnuts. If you can host in the summer , 
email msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org. 

The Month Ahead 

Thursdays: Adoration, rosary, prayer, 6 pm, church. 
Fridays: Rosary, 12:15 pm, in the church.  
Sun Jun 4&11: Praying on Imitation of Christ, 9:45am, 
St Mary Room. 
Sun Jun 4: misa en español a la 1 pm en la iglesia. 
Tues Jun 6: Faith Formation Board, 7 pm, Holy Family. 
Thurs Jun 8: Social Justice Ministry, 7 pm, Holy Family 
Sat Jun 10: Men’s group, 7:15 am, social hall. 
Sat Jun 10 & 24: Wine & Cheese, 5:30 pm, social hall. 
Sun Jun 11: Pastoral Council, 9:45 am, Holy Family Rm. 
Sun Jun 18: Feast of the Sacred Heart of Jesus, Mass at 
10 am, brunch following in social hall & outside. 
Sat/Sun Jun 24/25: Glass recycling, 4 pm Saturday to  
1 pm Sunday, church parking lot. 

At the 8:30 and 11 am Sunday Masses we have a radio 
broadcast to the parking lot (87.9 FM) and communion. 

We livestream the 4:30 pm Saturday Mass & daily Mass 
Watch our parish livestream & saved videos at:  
https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live 

All Masses are in the church. The radio broadcast and 
livestreaming are for those who cannot attend in person 

El domingo 4 de junio tendremos misa en español a la 
1 pm. Todos son bienvenidos.  
Sunday, June 4, we have Mass in Spanish at 1 pm. 
Everyone is welcome! 

Children’s Faith Formation 

Please register for Vacation Bible Day Camp! 

July 10-14, 9 am - noon. 

BIG TABLE Day Camp 2023.  

Tentatively at Sacred Heart. 
FREE for  preschool – current fifth graders. 

Teen and adult volunteers needed. One 
day? Two days? Or more. Please register.  

Online Registration: scan the QR code 
for the link, or find it in your email or on 
our website. Deadline is June 30. 
VBS questions contact Linea Johnson, 
ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Religious Ed Questions: e-mail Cory Dixon, Director of 
Faith Formation, at cdixon@dioceseofspokane.org  

Everyone is invited to our all-parish 
bilingual Mass and brunch Sunday, June 18. 
We'll celebrate the Feast of the Most Sacred 
Heart of Jesus.  
We will have just one outdoor Mass at 10 am at 

church that Sunday (weather permitting), followed by 
brunch in the social hall and under a tent. Parishioners are 
asked to bring fruit or breakfast breads (muffins, 
cinnamon rolls, nut bread, coffee cake, etc.); the Catholic 
Daughters will prepare breakfast casseroles .  
(There will still be a 4:30 pm Mass Saturday, June 17).  

Please note, the last 7:15 am Sunday Mass is June 11, 
those masses will start again in September.  
Also, we will not have our monthly Tuesday noon 
Mass and potluck again until September. 

The last meeting for the Men’s Prayer Group until 
August 26 is Sat, June 10, at 7:15 am in the social hall. 

https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live


June 4, 2023 – The Most Holy Trinity 

Any Whitman County resident who 
needs help with utilities, car  repair , 
food, rent, gas, furniture, etc., may 
contact the parish office at 509-332-
5312 or 
msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org. 
The office will contact one of our St. 

Francis Guild members. They will listen to you and help 
as they can, and/or connect you with other resources. 

Altar Society 

Altar Care for June: Loette Scharnhorst & Denise Snider 
Linen Care (all year):     Mary Johnson 

Youth Ministry Corner 
Youth Group meetings are over for the summer. 

Steubenville NW. All cur rent eighth - twelfth grade 
students are invited to this amazing event. It is in 
Spokane, July 14-16. Please contact Linea for details. 

We still need high school and adult helpers for Middle 
School Camp. Sign up soon by contacting Linea.   

Linea Johnson, Youth Ministry Director : 
ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

CHURCH SUPPORT: Online giving link: 
https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/online-giving  

May 20 & 21 collection: $4,891.90 
Weekly budget amount needed: $7,000.00 
Spanish ministry: $65.00 
St. Francis Guild: $50.00 

Mass Attendance:  
May 20 & 21: 4:30 pm 40 
 7:15 am 21 
 8:30 am 113 
 11:00 am 81 
 1:00 pm 30 
  285 

***Prayers, Joys & Concerns*** 

Your prayers are asked for: Karen Curry, Mary Johnson’s 
sister Susan, Colin McGuire, Julianne Hwang, Goretti 
Manzo, Karen Morrison, Crystal Lee, Diane Moser’s son 
Jeff , Meg Gollnick, Dennis Duran, Cheryle Carlson, 
Dominic Pedrotty, Don Snekvik, Ray & Lina Quock, 
Eleanor Scott, Alexa Owens, Fr. Tom Caswell, Kent 
Blevins, Carol Jorstad, Lorraine Farrand, Diane Moser, 
Karen Kinzer, Shay Connell, Alyssamarie Link (daughter 
of Al & Lorraine Farrand), Stan Bauer, Fr. Jim Lee, 
Melchor Mendez, Saturnina Quintana, Cathy Stephens, 
Dennis VanAllen, and Anthony Newman. 

If you would like to offer a Mass for a loved one, living 
or deceased, please email Mary Sutherland at 
msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org, put a note in the 
collection, or mail a note with the (optional) stipend to 
Sacred Heart Parish, 440 NE Ash, Pullman, WA 99163. 

Everyone in the diocese is invited to Eucharistic Expo 
‘23 in Spokane on September 10, 2023! It begins at 
1:30 pm, with a Eucharistic procession from the 
Cathedral, through Riverfront Park and into The Podium 
Sports Complex. Adoration starts at 3:30 pm at the 
Podium, with reflections by Dr. Mary Healy, professor of 
Scripture, Sacred Heart Major Seminary, Detroit, and 
Bishop Daly. Afterward, there is a celebration in the 
park. Sacred Heart Parish has reserved an ADA 
accessible bus so that parishioners can travel together 
to the event. Please let us know as soon as you can 
whether you are interested, so we know whether to 
modify the reservation to allow for more or fewer 
people. You will have the option of being dropped off 
to walk in the procession, or going straight to the Podium 
to wait for the procession. There will be a suggested 
donation. Please sign up online at  
https://shpullman.flocknote.com/signup/122182, or on the 
sheet on the Reconciliation Room door, or email Mary 
Sutherland at msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org 

Men’s RV (or tent) Retreat at St. Patr ick Parish, 
Colfax, 5 pm Friday , June 30, until 5 pm Mass Sat.,  
July 1. Meals provided by the Knights of Columbus. 
Bring your own extra drinks, and a snack to share.  
The retreat gives Catholic men of the area an opportunity 
to relax, disconnect from daily life, and reconnect to 
themselves and other men. They can spend quality time 
with our Lord in the Blessed Sacrament, receive the 
sacrament of reconciliation, receive one-on-one spiritual 
direction from a priest, and enjoy two conferences on our 
faith from Rev. Lucas Tomson.  
To register, contact St. Patrick Parish Office at  
509-397-3921 or cmurphy@dioceseofspokane.org.  

PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR ADVERTISERS 
John’s Continuous Gutters, Est. 1974 

John Bieker, 208-882-3198  
johnsgutters@moscow.com 

PLEASE notify the par ish office if you are moving. 
That will save us money in postage fees. Call 509-332-
5312 or e-mail msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org. 

Thank you note received for parish Caritas donation 

          May 1, 2023 
Dear Sacred Heart Parish, 
 THANK YOU! Your generous and caring gift of 
$2,000 for Somalia means so much - and will go far to 
help a family, child, woman or man overcome great 
challenges. 
 Your kindness helps alleviate hunger, quench thirst, 
prevent disease, improve livelihoods and change lives. 
You bring hope to people living their darkest days. 
 Simply put, Catholic Relief Services cannot work 
without the support of friends like you! 
 Your gift puts you “on the ground” with us as we 
respond to a global food crisis; support our partners after 
disasters like the earthquakes in Turkey and Syria; and 
assist women, men, children and families affected by war. 
 Your care means so much to so many! 
 May God bless you for your thoughtful and important 
donation - and your spirit of love and compassion. 
You’ve made a meaningful difference in someone’s life! 
 Peace and light, 

 Sean L. Callahan, President & CEO 

https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/online-giving
https://shpullman.flocknote.com/signup/122182


 




